
  Memo 

 

To: All staff and physicians 

From: Erin Arsenault, acting Chief Human Resource Officer 

Date: June 30, 2021 

Re: Call Out for Clinical and Non-clinical Assistance 

Horizon has been hard at work through the pandemic control phase vaccinating New 

Brunswickers since early January. We recently hit a significant milestone vaccinating more 

than 75 per cent of our population. 

 

Efforts must continue as we press on to deliver the remaining first doses and continue to 

administer second doses on our Path to Green. Our clinics sizes are growing, and in 

order to continue to do this throughout the summer, we cannot get through this next 

stage without your continued support. We strongly rely on your involvement at these 

clinics.   

 

We are currently looking for:  

 

Clinical support (RN, RT, LPN, PCA2, Nursing and Medical Students) in 

• Fredericton, Saint John, and Charlotte County areas – immunization clinics 

• Charlotte County areas – assessment centres 

 

Non-clinical support in 

• Saint John – appointment on-site scheduler – immunization clinics 

• Charlotte County areas – screeners – immunization clinics 

 

Current Horizon employees willing to pick up additional shifts are encouraged to speak 

to their managers and can be added to the Redeployment Tracker as staff looking to pick 

up extra shifts (there is a field on the form to indicate this). Shift offers are filled with 

casual and part time staff first and then with full time staff if required.  

 

External candidates and retirees are encouraged to contact the Horizon Redeployment 

Centre at HorizonRedeploymentCenter@HorizonNB.ca. 

 

Thank you for your dedication! 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
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